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New facilities update





Extension plans are now well underway and due for completion at the start of July.  In mid May the works to 105 Kingsway will be completed and the Practice will move across and operate from the new surgeries, whilst the builders continue to work on refurbishing 107 Kingsway.  We appreciate your patience during the building works.





In the extended Practice facilities will be double to include: six surgeries, with a greatly improved reception and waiting area, a dedicated sterilisation room and x-ray room.  We have also invested in additional car parking facilities and note should be made of a new one way system with a new exit out onto Barbour Gardens.  





New staff and new patients





We are currently recruiting new staff which will consist of five dentists and a dental hygienist supported by experienced nursing and reception staff.  This means that we will be able to continue to provide NHS dentistry to the local community and increase the availability of appointments for patients.  


�As a result we are currently accepting new patients for the new dentists – if any of your family or friends which to join please ask them to ring the Practice on 02890 613322.





New logo





Alongside the extension works we have developed a new logo and identity for Dunmurry Dental Practice (as shown above), to reflect our emphasis on family centered dentistry and our aim ‘to provide high-quality, pain-free and plain-speaking dental care to all patients. 





Your comments





If you have any queries about the works, new services, new staff, or indeed have any comments please talk to any of our staff or fill out a customer comment card.  Thank you.








